Saint Alban Roe (SAR)
Parish Council Meeting
28 June 2022, Written 21 August 2022
7:00-8:00 pm

In Person Members (Parish Rectory Basement):  Fr. Richard Stoltz, Deacon Keith Mallon, Suzanne Michaelree (President), Gary Lombardo (Vice President), John Gleich (Secretary), Mark Hayek, Anne Marie Christopher, Megan Ruder, Christy Brotherton, Dan Tarpey, Susan Noonan, Angelo Ferrante

Members Absent: Fr. Freddy Devaraj, Deacon Tim Michaelree, Mark Pilkenton, John Stieferman, Mike Rethorn, Tammy Lawrence, Joe Braeckel

I could not find Suzanne Michaelree’s proposed meeting agenda in my email chain to include.

Fr. Richard Stoltz opened the meeting with a prayer. 

Suzanne Michaelree asked for prayer petitions by the Parish Council members. 

The May 24th meeting minutes had been approved via email consent prior to the meeting, since that meeting was mainly a social event at the rectory for the new members.  John Gleich forwarded those minutes to Sr. Christian Price to post on our parish web site.

Fr. Richard Stoltz and John Gleich provided an update on the Archdiocese Strategic Plan.  Fr. Richard Stoltz passed out information on both the Parish and Archdiocese Disciple Maker Index (DMI) survey results and the Feedback Questions responses.  Fr. Richard Stoltz said that on August 19th that he and the other Archdiocesan priests were invited to attend a meeting with Archbishop Rozanski to review the initial models being developed for restructuring the Archdiocesan parishes.  On September 27th there is a similar meeting of the SAR Strategic Plan Team with the Archdiocese on our Planning Area 8.  Following that there will be two listening sessions on the Strategic Plan in October for our SAR Parish.

Gary Lombardo is leading the SAR Fall Festival to be held on Saturday, September 24th, and provided an update on the status of that event.  

A short discussion ensued relative to electing our new Parish Council leaders.  The only nominations were Gary Lombardo for President, Mark Hayek for Vice President, and John Gleich for Secretary.  The three candidates accepted the nominations and were approved by the Parish Council by unanimous verbal consent.

There will be no July meeting.  Our next meeting will be August 23rd.

Suzanne Michaelree offered to update the existing Parish Council contact spreadsheet with the new and departing members and send it to John Gleich to maintain.   

Fr. Richard Stoltz closed the meeting with a prayer.
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